

## SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, COUNTY OF FRESNO



## NOTICE OF OFFICE RE-OPENING

## **RE-OPENING OF THE ARCHIVES DIVISION**

The Superior Court of California, County of Fresno, will be re-opening the archives division effective Wednesday, July 1, 2020. Following the current guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the Court will require adherence to social distancing guidelines – including a mandatory facial covering and a minimum of six feet distance between each person while in court facilities. Furthermore, to enforce social distancing, the archives division will only allow 2-5 members of the public in the office at any point in time and for a maximum period of 15 minutes. A line will form outside the entrance following social distancing practices.

In the event that a medical condition prevents you from wearing a facial covering you will need to request and obtain an ADA accommodation prior to being admitted to the facility. You may obtain information about ADA accommodations on our website <a href="http://www.fresno.courts.ca.gov/general\_info/ada.php">http://www.fresno.courts.ca.gov/general\_info/ada.php</a>.